Roger C. Cuevas, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REPORT OF THE RESULTS OF THE MIAMI SPRINGS TOWN HALL MEETING REGARDING THE CONVERSION OF SPRINGVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO A K-8 CENTER

Staff is in the process of completing a report of the results of the Miami Springs Town Hall Meeting held on December 6, 1999, addressing the conversion of Springview Elementary School to a K-8 center.

Prior to the Board meeting of January 12, 2000, a recommendation regarding the conversion will be prepared by staff and will accompany the report for the Board's review and approval.

ETP/ayw